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September 22, 2020 

Dear Families,  

As students settle into their new routines, I am writing to both share some information with you and to thank 
you for all you have done to support us in getting this unique school year successfully underway. We are deeply 
grateful for the support and insight shared by those in our school communities. Living in a pandemic is not the 
easiest of times for any one of us, and it is the kindness and encouragement that we give each other that helps 
us 

http://www.burnabyschools.ca/
/wp-content/uploads/2020/08/Covid-19-protocols-flowchart.pdf
https://www.fraserhealth.ca/health-topics-a-to-z/coronavirus/school-notifications#.X2j8PhBKiUn


 

Students and their families are asked to use the daily health check to determine if the student should attend 
school that day. Please note that it was recently updated, following new direction from the BC Centre for 
Disease Control. You can find the daily health check for students, including translations in multiple languages, 
here on our website. 

We will undoubtedly be managing COVID-19 in our lives for some time. It remains essential that, as things 
continue to evolve, we remember who we are as a community. The safety and well-being of our entire 
community rests upon us all.  

On behalf of the Burnaby School District, I sincerely thank you for all you do, as we work together to keep 
ourselves, each other, and our school communities safe. As always, please take good care of yourselves and your 
loved ones. 

With much appreciation and gratitude, 

 

 

Gina Niccoli-Moen, Superintendent  
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Flow chart provided by the Ministry of Education to all school districts in BC 
 

 


